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Attendance This Week 

Cherry 95% 

Willow 94.2% 

Beech 95.9% 

Rowan 99.2% 

House Points 

Air 981 

Earth 832 

Fire 772 

Water 855 

Message from the Headteacher:  The children have been busy practising for their Christmas Performance this week. It has been 

great to hear the lovely singing coming from the hall—I can’t wait to see actual performances next week. We will take a photograph of 

each child in their costume as a keepsake from the show.  We are also going to make a recording of one of the performances, which 

we will aim to give you access to.  

Children in Year 1 have been carrying out some ‘quizzes’ this week. These will help to inform our end of term reports. The children 

have really impressed us with their attitudes and resilience. 

I am delighted to share the news that we have been awarded the PTI Leadership Mark!  The Mark recognises work in school that 

demonstrates significant progress towards promoting high aspirations for all pupils, high quality subject teaching, developing confidence 

and encouraging collaboration. 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to our Christmas Market on Saturday from 2-4pm. Hopefully the weather will be dry so 

that we can make the most of the Winter sunshine.  

The Christmas Post Box is located in the Reception Foyer for any children that wish to send cards to each other.  Please ensure they 

have the recipients name and class clearly marked on the envelope.   

As we approach the end of term, please be reminded that school finishes at 2pm on Thursday 19th December.  There will be an ex-

tended after school session that day from 2-6pm which is indicated on your invoice if your child usually attends on a Thursday after-

noon. 

Nursery Update: 

The children have been getting into the festive spirit this week and participating in 

lots of Christmas activities!  

The Christmas Post Box is located in the Nursery entrance for any children that wish 

to send cards to each other.  Please ensure they have the recipients name and room 

name clearly marked on the envelope.   

If your child attends all year around, letters have been sent home for you to com-

plete with regards to the hours your child will be attending from the 20th to 24th 

December and 2nd to the 3rd of January. Please can these be completed and re-

turned as soon as possible. Thank you.  

Upcoming Events: 

7th December—PTA Christmas Market 2

-4pm 

10th December—School Flu Vaccinations 

11th & 13th December—School Nativity 

Performances 

17th December—Nursery Christmas 

Performance 

17th December—School Parent Open 

Afternoon 2pm 

 

Change to Menu:  Please note there will be a change to the menu on Mon-

day 9th December as we will be having Christmas Lunch.  A vegetarian 

option will be available and any dietary requirements will be catered for. 
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